
HB 2330 (Voluntary Disclosure; Disability; Licenses) is
making great progress! With unanimous support from the
Senate’s Public Safety Committee and strong backing
from the governor, we are on track to see this bill signed
into law.
Sponsored by State Representative Julie Willoughby, this
legislation will allow individuals to voluntarily disclose
disabilities on identification, promoting safety and
awareness. We are grateful for the incredible support and
excited to see this become a reality!www.reallygreatsite.com

HB 2330 Moves Forward: 
A Major Step for Disability Inclusion!


